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Press Release 

Subject: Exciting News from Groupe Freno 
 
Dear suppliers, clients and business partners, 

The Freno Group is proud to announce a key milestone in its expansion: the acquisition of Les Radiateurs 
CoolAir located at 11000 Sherbrooke East in Montreal. 

This acquisition represents a significant step in our commitment to providing top-tier mechanical services. Les 
Radiateurs CoolAir are renowned for their expertise in the maintenance, repair, and diagnosis of air 
conditioning systems for vehicles of all makes and models. The business is also an important player in the 
distribution and repair of diesel tanks, oil and air coolers, as well as radiators. 

With recognized expertise and state-of-the-art equipment, Les Radiateurs CoolAir’s team identifies and 
resolves mechanical and electrical issues to ensure optimal comfort and maximum efficiency. 

The services include: 
• Detection and repair of system leaks; 
• Cleaning or replacement of condensers and filters; 
• Diagnosis and repair of compressors and other essential components; 
• Refrigerant and oil refilling services; 
• Refurbishing of radiators, air-to-air systems, hydraulic tanks, and diesel tanks; 
• Fulfillment of all your cooling system needs; 
• One of the largest inventories of radiators, air-to-air systems, and condensers in Canada; 
• 20 experienced and courteous technicians at your service. 

 
Year-round, a well-functioning air conditioning system ensures comfort, safety and better vehicle preservation. 
This acquisition allows us to broaden our range of services and strengthen our commitment to providing 
comprehensive and high-quality solutions for all your mechanical and technical needs. We hope you share our 
excitement about this new chapter and invite you to explore the opportunities it brings by visiting our website at 
groupefreno.ca or by scanning the QR code above! 
 
Thank you for your continued trust and collaboration, which remain at the heart of our success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Le Groupe Freno 


